Rafi Miah

From: Jill Purce NN
Sent: 07 February 2022 14:07

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Jill Purce; Rupert Sheldrake
Subject: Murphy's Yard Developmet

| want to object very very strongly indeed to the proposed development of Murphy’s yard -it contravenes all
borders of the heath regulations and would be quite inappropriate for the area. It would shield all the people who
live next to the heath from this very important amenity

the Royal Free Hospital -a total monstrosity and eyesore visible from everywhere - is only 12 stories -the proposal
here is 19 stories which is completely ludicrous and utterly inappropriate

-in addition not only would it mean that the people who come from miles around to look over the city would be
unable to do that

but it also is an absurd at attempt at pretending (for cynical commercial considerations -only to get approval -to be
ecological by saying that there is no car parking there - it simply means -since everybody has cars -that they will be
parking in the local streets putting the onus on the local council and all the local inhabitants

Yours

Jill Purce




